NOV 04 1982

Docket No. 50-271

DISTRIBUTION:

Docket Die

NRC PDR Local PDR ACRS (10)

Mr. J. B. Sinclair

ORB #2 Rdg.

J. Heltemes, AEOD

Licensing Engineer Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power

D. Eisenhut

RPrevatte

Corporation

OFLD

1671 Worcester Road

Dear Mr. Sinclair:

E. L. Jordan V. Rooney

Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

S. Norris R. Ferguson (50)

NSIC

Re: Vermont Yankee Station Electrical Distribution System Voltages

We have reviewed your letter dated September 7, 1982 dealing with adequacy of station electrical distribution system voltages, and find that additional information is needed in order to complete our review.

Please provide a proposed Technical Specification change to require that with only one startup transformer available, the startup transformer tab be changed to 112 kv and the 4160/480 volt station service transformers taps be changed to the 4060/480 volt tap.

We request that this information be provided within 30 days of receipt of this letter. The need for this information has previously been discussed with your staff.

If you have any questions, please contact the assigned Project Manager.

The request for information contained in this letter affects fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief Operating Reactors Branch #2 Division of Licensing

cc: See next page

ORB #2/1

11/ /82

8211170125 821104 PDR ADDCK 05000271 PDR

ORB #2

11/4/82

Norris

ORB #2 Vassallo Rooney/tcm

DATE NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM 0240

OFFICE

SURNAME

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

USGPO: 1981-335-960

cc:

Mr. W. F. Conway President & Chief Executive Officer Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corp. R.D. 5, Box 169 Ferry Road Brattleboro, Vermont 05301

Mr. Louis Heider, V. P. Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corp. 1671 Worcester Road Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

John A. Ritscher, Esquire Ropes & Gray 225 Franklin Street Boston, Massachusetts 02110

New England Coalition on Nuclear Pollution Hill and Dale Farm R.D. 2, Box 223 Putney, Vermont 05346

Mr. Walter Zaluzny Chairman, Board of Selectman P.O. Box 116 Vernon, Vermont 05354

J. P. Pelletier, Plant Manager Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corp. P.O. Box 157 Vernon, Vermont 05354

Raymond N. McCandless
Vermont Division of Occupational
& Radiological Health
Administration Building
10 Baldwin Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05602

Honorable John J. Easton Attorney General State of Vermont 109 State Street Montpelier, Vermont 05602 W. P. Murphy, Vice President & Manager of Operations Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corp. R. D. 5, Box 169 Ferry Road Brattleboro, Vermont 05301

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region I Office Regional Radiation Representative JFK Federal Building Boston, Massachusetts 02203

Public Service Board State of Vermont 120 State Street Montpelier, Vermont 05602

Vermont Yankee Decommissioning Alliance 53 Frost Street Brattleboro, Vermont 05301

Vermont Yankee Decommissioning Alliance 5 State Street Box 1117 Montpelier, Vermont 05602

Resident Inspector c/o U.S. NRC P.O. Box 176 Vernon, Vermont 05453

Vermont Public Interest Research Group, Inc. 43 State Street Montpelier, VT 05602

Ronald C. Haynes Regional Administrator, Region I U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 631 Park Avenue King of Prussia, PA 19406



UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

November 4, 1982

Docket No. 50-271

Mr. 3. B. Sinclair Licensing Engineer Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation 1671 Worcester Road Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

Dear Mr. Sinclair:

Re: Vermont Yankee Station Electrical Distribution System Voltages

We have reviewed your letter dated September 7, 1982 dealing with adequacy of station electrical distribution system voltages, and find that additional information is needed in order to complete our review.

Please provide a proposed Technical Specification change to require that with only one startup transformer available, the startup transformer tap be changed to 112 kv and the 4160/480 volt station service transformers taps be changed to the 4060/480 volt tab.

We request that this information be provided within 30 days of receipt of this letter. The need for this information has previously been discussed with your staff.

If you have any questions, please contact the assigned Project Manager.

The request for information contained in this letter affects fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief Operating Reactors Branch #2

Division of Licensing

cc: See next page